
Dear [First Name],

It was a pleasure speaking with you as a part of the GRACE project. During our conversation, we discussed
the steps you can take to get Cancer Genetic Risk Assessment. If you have already moved forward with
your action plan, that is fantastic! If you have not yet started your plan, here is a reminder of how you can 
get your Cancer Genetic Risk Assessment:

Your Plan:

1 [Contact a CGRA resource to schedule an appointment]
You indicated that your first step to protect your 
health is to [contact a physician or primary health 

care provider to obtain a referral]

You indicated you would take this first step in 
[1-2 months]

2 [Confirm that the center will verify insurance coverage]

3 [Arrange a free day]

Please call us at 732-XXX-XXXX if you need help in completing these steps.
All the best,
The GRACE Project Staff V1 12/21/18


